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General Shale

Building The American Dreame

February 1, 2024

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
Mr. Joel Renfro

Environmental Protection Specialist

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: M-1993-004 Navajo Mine, Elbert County, Colorado
Technical Revision No. 3 (TR-03) Adequacy Review Number 2

Dear Mr. Renfro:

Pursuant to our telephone and email conversations General Shale would like to change the maximum
allowable disturbance from 25 acres to 20 acres as part of TR-03 for the Navajo Mine M-1993-004.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 303-783-3058 or by email at
jason.mcgraw@generalshale.com.

Sincerely,
General Shale Brick, Inc.

Jason E. McGraw P.E.
Mine Supervisor



